


+ Can you donate any of the 
following: 

- small bags of sweets & Halal sweets 
- smaller prizes for the hoopla and 
tombola, e.g. good quality biscuits, 

jams, tins of food, small toys, any gifts 
our children would like to win 

 

+ larger prizes for the raffle,                  
e.g. boxes of chocolate; footballs 
or other new sports equipment; 

vouchers for local shops/
entertainment.  

 Hampers would be very 
welcome— can you ask 

your local shops to help? 

Please can you help in the 
following ways: 

 

 volunteer to face paint 
 volunteer to serve food & drink 

 volunteer with running stalls 
 

Christmas Fair Cash 
is needed! 

The Christmas Fair this year will 
accommodate some tap and pay 
but it would be helpful if parents  
& carers brought cash to spend. 

50 pence; £1 coins; £5 notes best   

 

End of Term Celebration Day 
Wednesday 20th December 

(apologies there was an error in last week’s newsletter—it is not 
Wednesday 15th  December—which is not actually a date!) 

 Colourful Jumper Day 
 Christmas School Lunch 

 Celebration Concert—led by 
Year 2s—afternoon 



Proud to be part of 
Bird in Bush School 
Thank you for all the feedback we have          
received from pupils, staff and parents/
carers how proud you are to be part of Bird 
in Bush School at this time. 
Bird in Bush School is Southwark’s Racial 
Literacy Curriculum Hub which is a              
recognition of what we all proud about. 
 

 Proud to be British  
There is so much to be proud of in our school and in our country at this 

time… especially if you get what there is to be proud of.   

 



Curriculum Diversity Working Party Feedback  

As you know at Bird in Bush, we recognise that, in order to fulfil 
our educational  mission, everyone in our community –                

our pupils, our staff, and everyone in our current and prospective 

families – should be able to see themselves reflected in the 
learning at Bird in Bush.  

We believe that in order to produce empowered global               
citizens who are prepared to use their unique potential to “create 

a better world”, we must also ensure that our curriculum is        

reflective of all experiences and voices – including those that are 
often unheard, or have been historically overlooked.                

Our diversity working party, along with the senior leadership 
team, meet once a term to ensure all of this is achieved for our 

pupils and more. We are keen to include parents/carers in our 
working group.  

If this is something you are interested in, please register 
your interest with the office. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all of 
you who supported 

the fundraising events 
for Children in Need. 
You may remember, 
there was a chance 

for parents to win 
£50.The name was 
drawn today by Miss 
Barber and well done 

to… The Owolabi 
Family!!  

Please come to the to collect 
your £50 winnings!  

More Good News from School Governors 

Free Book Bags for Reception 
and Year One children 

 
 
 
 
 

We will be giving all our children a new Reading 
Book Bag before the end of term… & it’s free! 



Bird in Bush School 
is a winning school! 

The fastest growing school in Southwark,      
year on year at this time. 

First win in the A league of the Saturday   
Southwark and Lambeth Schools league.. 

including a hat-trick from Amare! 
 

   

CHAMPS –  
FREE School Holiday Camp 

We have few spaces left for CHAMPS 
this year, which will be taking place on 

2nd – 5th January 2024.  
 
CHAMPS will be here at Bird in Bush School and 
is a time for the children to come and expend 
any remaining energy they have after all the 
treats they will have had over the Christmas    
period.  
 
It will be opened to all pupils from Yr 1 to Yr 6. 
For further information, please visit the school 

office to sign your children up or make your 

booking at office@birdinbush.southwark.sch.uk 

  
Be quick though, because once the spaces are 
gone, that is it! 

 

mailto:office@birdinbush.southwark.sch.uk

